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Resignation of Manager Engineering & Pactok

02nd February 2022, Suva, Fiji - Fiji Television Limited wishes to announce the resignation

of its Manager Engineering & Pactok - Robert Van Santen. 1
He has expressed his wish to move to next challenge of his career. !, ;!)
Mr. Santen has been with FTV for the past 9-years and has also contributed immensely to the FIONE

success of the organization.

FTV will soon advertise this vacant position.
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